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RECOMMENDATION 

Pupil Data Impact Reports 

The Joint Legislative Council Study Committee on School Data recommends that the Legislature 
consider requiring agency personnel to prepare a data impact report for any bill or 
administrative rule impacting privacy or security of sensitive, personal data collected by that 
agency.  The report should be distributed prior to a vote or hearing on the proposal, as is the 
case with a fiscal estimate under current law. 
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